

## St. Paul Catholic Secondary School

October 4th, 2024

## Dear Parents/Guardians:

We would like to thank our parents/guardians who have come forward to be a part of our Catholic School Council (CSC) for the 2024-2025 school year. Our Catholic School Council is an advisory committee that works to uplift voices in our community and support the work we do at our school to maintain a Catholic community of culture and care.

This year our Catholic School Council members are:

Co-Chairs Kyla Lepore / Sophia Michelle Pueda Nucci

Secretary Ana Henriquez
Treasurer Maria Maffei
Parish Representative Carmen Jacques
OAPCE Representative Liana Cordeau

Council Members Katarzyna Menendez / Derek Cordeau / Marcela Rusan de Priamus

Teacher Representatives Cristina Reale / Sam Lettieri

Staff Representative Shane Byrne
Student Representative Joseph Barbosa
Vice Principal Tiziana Klin
Principal Peter Cusumano

## Our CSC meetings this school year are *tentatively* scheduled on:

| School Council 1 <sup>st</sup> Meeting:  Wednesday, October 2 <sup>nd</sup> , 2024  | 6:30 p.m. to<br>8:00 p.m. | School Library |
|---|---------------------------|----------------|
| School Council 2 <sup>nd</sup> Meeting:  Wednesday November 27 <sup>th</sup> , 2024 | 6:30 p.m. to<br>8:00 p.m. | School Library |
| School Council 3 <sup>rd</sup> Meeting:  Wednesday February 12 <sup>th</sup> , 2025 | 6:30 p.m. to<br>8:00 p.m. | School Library |
| School Council 4 <sup>th</sup> Meeting:  Wednesday April 30 <sup>th</sup> 2025      | 6:30 p.m. to<br>8:00 p.m. | School Library |
| School Council 5 <sup>th</sup> Meeting:  Wednesday June 4 <sup>th</sup> 2025        | 6:30 p.m. to<br>8:00 p.m. | School Library |





**Health and Wellness** 

## St. Paul Catholic Secondary School



All of our CSC meetings listed above will have an option of virtual attendance. Parents/guardians are always welcome and encouraged to attend our CSC meetings as valuable members of our school community. The online links for these meetings will be shared with all parents/guardians prior to the meetings via school messenger email communication.

Our aim is to ensure that our CSC meetings are productive meetings. This means they have a purpose, and respect people's time by ensuring there is a determined beginning and end, organized in the form of an agenda which is jointly created by the principal and Catholic School Council Chair with input from members of the school community.

In the creation of this agenda, a call for agenda items will be sent to CSC members at least two weeks prior to the planned meeting. At the meeting, the items on this agenda are discussed and addressed by the nominated members of the Catholic School Council listed above. If parents/guardians that are not voting members on a school's Catholic School Council, wish to have an item to be considered to be added to the agenda, then these items need to come forward through nominated members of Catholic School Council listed above. This can be facilitated by parents/guardians sending an email to our Catholic School Council Info email account located at <a href="mailto:PAULSCSCInfo@educ.dpcdsb.org">PAULSCSCInfo@educ.dpcdsb.org</a> This account has been created to support the work of our Catholic School Council. Any items should be received at least one week prior to the meeting. At such time, the principal and Catholic School Council Chair will review the items submitted and include appropriate items on the Catholic School Council Meeting Agenda.

We again would like to thank all of those members that have come forward to support our Catholic School this year, as well as all of our parents/guardians who continue to support our Catholic school community. We look forward to walking together in service to the families entrusted to our care.

As always, should you have any questions please reach out to our school office.

Sincerely,

P. Cusumano, Principal

cc. Catholic School Trustees Bruno Iannicca, Ward 7 Mississauga, and Mario Pascucci, Wards 1 &3 Mississauga





**Health and Wellness**